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Full Text

Throughout history, indigenous peoples have moved from place to place to find
water, pastureland for their animals, and game; to trade goods from different
ecological zones; and even to seek job opportunities in urban areas. Mobility
restrictions both within and across State borders have affected indigenous
peoples adversely, with the impact on pastoralist groups particularly severe in the
context of their ability to access water and food. The Permanent Forum
recommends that States implement specific measures to address the mobility
needs of indigenous peoples, including through cooperation with neighbouring
States, and that such efforts be made with the full free, prior and informed
consent of the indigenous peoples affected.
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